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Please do not take away my right to vote by mail. Because of our vote by mail 

system, I have time to review candidate and measure information at my leisure as I 

fill out my ballot.  This helps me to be a more informed voter. I’m also able to vote at 

a convenient time for me and do not have to schedule time away from work and my 

responsibilities as a parent in order to exercise my right to vote. A democracy thrives 

when citizens are supported to participate in elections at the local, state and national 

level.  

Vote by mail has repeatedly been shown to be a secure way to vote and I ask you to 

continue to allow me that freedom in Oregon.  


